
From: Dave Inderkum [mailto:dinderkum55@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 7:17 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject:  
 
As a board member and stock holder of a small community bank, the assessment has a 
very negative impact for us. The fact that our bank will have to contribute a sizable 
amount of money for something we had nothing to do with, is wrong.  
Once again the businesses that have good business practices, are being penalized for the 
bad practices of others.  
Please reconsider this assessment.    
 


